

Units 1–9 Progress Test | A

Listening

- 1  Track 12 Listen and choose the correct answer.
- 1 Why did the girl buy the tablet?
a to chat online
b to send messages
c to play games
- 2 What is the weather like today?
a windy
b snowy
c cold
- 3 How is the boy going to go on holiday?
a by car
b by plane
c by train
- 4 Why did the girl buy the hairdryer?
a It was a nice colour.
b It was a good price.
c It was easy to carry.
- 5 Where does the woman have to turn left?
a at the traffic lights
b at the tube station
c at the crossroads
- ____/10

Vocabulary

- 2 Complete the sentences with the words below. There are two extra words.

boots charger have ~~lane~~ sweatshirt
traffic use village

- 0 You don't have to use a cycle lane, but it's much safer.
- 1 Can I have the wi-fi code? I want to _____ the internet.
- 2 We didn't enjoy living in a big city, so we moved to a quiet _____.
- 3 Have you got a _____? My phone is dead.
- 4 Terri doesn't _____ classes on Saturday.
- 5 It's warm today. I don't need a sweater – I can wear my _____.
- ____/5

3 Complete the words in the text.

I went to Brazil in ⁰ South America last December. It was hot and ¹ s_____. every day because it was the summer there! We had a great time with our cousins, Paulo and Tereza. They can speak Portuguese and English – they're ² b_____. They've got bikes, so we went ³ c_____ every day, and I took a lot of photos. One weekend, we went to a rock ⁴ c_____ on the beach. It was a great band! We played volleyball too, and went ⁵ s_____ in the sea. I'm going to Brazil again next year!

____/5

Grammar

4 Choose the correct option.

- 0 Students didn't / *don't* download games in the 1980s.
- 1 You *don't have to* / *mustn't* ride your bike in the city centre. It's dangerous.
- 2 We bought *a* / *the* new car. The car is blue.
- 3 I *'m going to send* / *send* a text to Anna later.
- 4 There aren't *many* / *much* tomatoes.
- 5 Do you always *having* / *have* dinner at seven o'clock?
- ____/5

5 Complete the sentences with one word in each gap.

- 0 My sister's going to be a teacher.
- 1 _____ you flying to the USA next week?
- 2 London and Paris are big cities, but Tokyo is the _____ of all.
- 3 There's a car park in the town centre. You can always find a place in _____ car park.
- 4 In the 1960s, they had phones, but they _____ have smartphones.
- 5 _____ Mum count her steps yesterday?
- ____/5

Units 1–9 Progress Test | A

Use of English

6 Complete the second sentence with the word in bold so that it means the same as the first one. Use no more than four words.

0 In the nineteenth century, people wore big hats, not sunglasses. **WEAR**

In the nineteenth century, people didn't wear sunglasses.

1 It often snows in Helsinki. **SNOWY**

It _____ in Helsinki.

2 I'm fourteen, my brother Jack is thirteen, and my sister Laura is sixteen. **THE**

Laura _____ child in our family.

3 There are only two apples in the bowl. **MANY**

There _____ apples in the bowl.

4 Vesna talked to her best friend on the phone. **CONVERSATION**

Vesna _____ with her best friend on the phone.

5 It's necessary to take water when you go hiking. **HAVE**

You _____ when you go hiking.

_____/5

Reading

7 Read the posts and match people A–C with questions 1–5.

Teen travel plans

A I'm flying to Paris this spring. I'm staying with a family there. The family is friendly, and the daughter is going to take me sightseeing. I have to speak only French! The weather is going to be good all week, so one day we're going to visit some amazing castles – they date from the 1500s!

B When my grandfather was young, it was his dream to see New York and see all the tall buildings. People didn't always travel by plane in the 1960s – he went by boat. He didn't have a laptop or smartphone, so he didn't write a blog – he wrote in a notebook. I have it now, and I'm going to New York by boat. I want to do everything he did – and I'm happy they speak English in the USA so I don't have to speak a foreign language!

C Dad and I are flying to Switzerland in July. We're going to go hiking up a mountain. The mountain is 4,478m high, and we have to walk for more than nine hours to get to the top. It's going to be hard! In the mornings it's often cold and snowy, but in the afternoons it's very hot. We need sunglasses for strong sun and for foggy weather too.

Who

0 is going to be very active? C

1 wants to visit the same place as a family member? _____

2 is going to see some very old buildings? _____

3 is going to practise a foreign language? _____

4 says the weather is going to change a lot? _____

5 isn't going to travel by plane? _____

_____/10

Language Functions

8 Choose the correct response.

0 Do you understand?

a No, I'm sorry, I don't get it.

b That's true.

c It's not far.

1 How do I get to the underground station?

a You're right.

b Go straight on.

c I see.

2 You don't have to know grammar to understand a language.

a Sorry, but I don't agree.

b Now I get it.

c You can't miss it.

3 How's it going?

a See you.

b Nice to meet you.

c I'm fine, thanks.

4 The bus stop is opposite the cinema.

Do you see?

a Oh, right!

b I agree.

c I think so too.

5 What do you do in your free time?

a I don't mind it.

b I hang out with my friends.

c I'm good, thanks.

_____/5

Total: _____/50